
Memorandum on Understanding is concluded with Yonsei University, Republic of Korea 

The Strategic Research Area of Sustainable Development in East Asia, Saitama 

University has concluded the Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with the Center for 

Global ESG and Business Ethics, Yonsei University School of Business, Yonsei 

University, Republic of Korea. The MoU is anticipated to enhance the mutual exchange 

of research on sustainable development. 

The inaugural seminar of these two institutions was held in Saitama University on 12 July 

2024,  and discussed issues such as ESG evaluations and strategies, and business ethics 

related to sustainable development.   

 

 


